
Dear Readers, 

with the Spring 2018 issue of the Central European Journal of Communication we 
close the fi rst decade of our journal. Bearing in mind this anniversary and the fact 
that some of our colleagues have left  to other jobs we would like to thank them 
for their valued contributions to the CEJC over the last ten years.

We address our gratitude to Paweł Baranowski, who served as editor of book 
reviews, as well as to Adam Michel, thanks to his eff orts and hard work the Central 
European Journal of Communication has been introduced and included in several 
international and Polish scientifi c databases, including CEJSH, Bazhum and Index 
Copernicus International. We thank Jacek Nożewski, who did a great job as editor 
of the CEJC website (www.cejc.ptks.pl). We wish Paweł, Adam, and Jacek a lot of 
success in their future endeavors. 

Róża Smolak will continue her job as a coordinator of submissions. We have 
invited to our team new members: Julia Trzcińska as a Book Review editor, Paulina 
Barczyszyn-Madziarz as a coordinator of the database, and Klaudia Szmit as a co-
ordinator of the CEJC website. We wish all of them satisfaction and joy in their 
CEJC activities.

Bogusława Dobek-Ostrowska and Michał Głowacki
Editors
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